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June 25, 2019 

Dear UA Community  

The Governor’s office has told me that we will know the state unrestricted 



If a veto of a substantial amount occurs, I will need your help. Contact your 
legislator and advocate for a veto override. Please convey the message that a 
substantial veto will disrupt students’ training and education, and ask that 
legislators act to preserve the university as a highly accessible and affordable 
path to an excellent education that offers opportunities that only education can 
provide to the workforce.  

Thank you for your support and for all that you do on behalf of the University 
of Alaska. 

#UAStrong 
Jim Johnsen 

 

 


